TUXEDO UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT



Jeffrey T. White
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Roy Reese
ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT FOR CURRICULUM
& INSTRUCTION/SECONDARY PRINCIPAL

Dolores Terlecky
GEORGE GRANT MASON
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

November 3, 2022

Dear Tuxedo Parents,

As we enter November and approach the winter, the Tuxedo Union Free School District has scheduled a district wide test of our emergency communication system. This will ensure our ability to reach families and staff promptly and efficiently in the event of a snow closing or delay.

The test will occur on Wednesday, November 9 at 2 PM.

Families will be alerted via text, phone and email during this test. If you need to update your contact information or do not receive a communication, please call the following to update your records:

George Grant Mason Elementary: (845) 351-4797 **George F. Baker High School:** (845) 351-4799

New to this year, closings and delays will additionally be announced via social media. We encourage all families to follow / like the district on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter. All social accounts can be found under the handle @TuxedoUFSD.

Please note, in the event there will be a virtual school day instead of a closing or delay, families will be notified in the same matter as a district closure. We encourage students to bring their chrome books and chargers home each night so they can participate in the school day from home.

For further information, our closing procedures can be found on the Tuxedo UFSD website on the "School Closings & Delays" page under the FOR PARENTS menu. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Thank You

Jeff White

Superintendent of Schools